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Hello NIA, 

I am so happy to be here today, and I’m blessed to have the job in NIA that you 
have given me.  

I’ve had a busy end of Winter, with planning meetings for moving forward as 
we begin again to have live conferences. Here are the meetings I have 
attended as Alternate Chair: 

1/18-District 21 district meeting 

1/21 D22 and D23 Spring Conference planning meeting 

1/30 BB 2022 Conference planning 

2/13 BB 2022 Conference planning 

2/20 Spring Conference planning meeting 

3/3 Hyatt visit to go over Spring Conference contract 

3/6 BB 2022 Conference Planning 

The Conference Advisory Committee has also met, and we have plans to assist 
with the 2024 Spring Conference and 2023 Big Book Conference to get them 
moving forward and offer all the assistance we can.  

DCMs, I’m always happy to visit your monthly District meeting, please contact 
me any time!!! 

In Service, 

Dawn B. 

NIA Panel 72 Alternate Chair 


